
Course Sessions and Assignments  (revised 7/23/03)

Week Tuesday Thursday
1 July 8:  Course Introduction

What is Language?
Grammar assessment

Before class:  ---

July 10:  Brain and Language

Before class:  Read F&R Chapters 1
and 2.  Complete Chapter 2
problem set (“Exercises”).

2 July 15:  Morphology

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter 3.
Complete Chapter 3 problem set,
exx. 2, 3, 4, 5, 7, 8, 12.

July 17:  Syntax

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter 4.
Complete Chapter 4 problem set,
exx. 1; 3 (a, e, g, j); 6; 7; 9.

3 July 22:  Syntax, cont’d

Before class:  Revise homework
from July 17 if you choose to do
so.

Mini-research project #1 due.
Topic:  The Grammar Checker.

July 24:  Semantics & Pragmatics

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter 5.
Complete Chapter 5 problem set,
exx. 1 (b, f, g, h, i); 7; 10 (a,
f, h, j); 11 (a-e); 12 (f-j); 16
(c-g); 17 (f-i); 18 (part A); 19
(a-c); 20 (a-c).

4 July 29:  Phonetics

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter 6.
Complete Chapter 6 problem set,
exx. 1-7.

Mini-research project #2 due.
Topic:  Performance Errors.

July 31:  Phonology

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter 7.
Complete Chapter 7 problem set,
exx. 1, 7, 11.

5 August 5:  Language and Society

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter
10.  Complete Chapter 10 problem
set, exx. 2, 6, 15; read 17 and
18 and complete 18.

Mini-research project #3 due.
Topic:  Oakland SD & Ebonics.

August 7:  Language Acquisition

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter 8.
Complete Chapter 8 problem set,
exx. 7, 8, 9, 11, 12.

6 August 12:  Reading and Writing

Before class:  Read F&R Chapter
12.  Complete Chapter 12 problem
set, exx. 8, 9, 11.

Mini-research project #4 due.
Topic:  TBA.

August 14:  Review and Exam

Before class:  Review and prepare
for final comprehensive exam.

Final Exam (1.5 hours)
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